
FWP proposal to be amended: Deer-Elk Regulations 
 
Commissioner: Commissioner Brooke (amendment requested by FWP and represented by Commissioner 
Brooke) 
 
Date Received by Commission: 12/01/2023 
 
Proposed amendment: I move the Fish and Wildlife Commission adopt the 2024 and 2025 deer hunting 
regulations as presented with the following amendment; eliminate the proposal to realign the hunting 
district boundaries between deer-elk HD 339 and 421 and retain the existing boundary as described on 
page 26 and 29 in the 2022–2023 Hunting District Legal Descriptions. 
 
Requested by FWP: Yes 
 
Rationale and Background: 
 
This amendment removes a proposal that was developed by the department to adjust hunting district 
boundaries. Public comment to the proposed realignment was predominantly in opposition and there is no 
compelling biological reason to realign the boundary. The department would prefer to retain the existing 
boundary between the hunting districts rather than alter the boundaries and create possible confusion. 


